
College of Social and Behavioral Sciences 
Selection of Home Unit for Grant Proposals 

 
SBS employees submitting grant proposals are required to submit them through the unit 
in which the employee holds the largest fraction of his or her employment FTE, or in the 
case of tenure- and continuing-track faculty, the unit that serves as the faculty member’s 
tenure or continuing status home. Exceptions to this will be approved by the Dean if the 
home unit administrator provides written agreement and justification for alternative 
arrangements, or, in cases of disagreement, if the Dean determines that an outside unit is 
the best one through which to submit the grant. If a faculty member holds a tenure- or 
continuing-track appointment in more than one unit, both unit administrators will be 
expected to sign off on the grant proposal. 


